From: Ross Dilworth I
Sent: 07 December 2020 09:59

To: DevelopmentControl

Subject: PLAN/2020/0568

Please take this email as notice of my objection to further planned work

It is unnecessary extra development which will create challenges for the town, reduce light for use, crate waste, add
danger and disruption for residents during building and likely provide unnecessary real estate where there is no
demand.

Please just concentrate on finishing existing work and maybe making simple things like the subway safer and cleaner

Cheers,
Ross



